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May 4, 2010
Sara Kyle, Chairman

Tennessee Regulatory Authority
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, TN 37243

Re: Docket No. 10-00083

Dear Chairman Kyle:

I am writing you and the other Directors of the Tennessee Regulatory Authority
after reading your letter dated April 29, 2010 regarding Nexus Communications and after
meeting with the President of Nexus, Mr. Steven Fenker, and the Company’s Mr. Chuck
Welch.

Many Nashvillians have contacted my office and are deeply concerned that their
telephone service provided by Nexus may be in jeopardy. Although this matter involves
complex legal issues and federal regulations over which the TRA has no authority, 1
would ask on behalf of my constituents that the TRA do everything that appropriately can
be done to resolve this matter and protect Tennessee consumers.

Sincerely,

Brenda Gilmore State Representative, District 54
cc: Mary Freeman

Eddie Roberson
Dr. Kenneth Hill
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